
Public Notice

Please take Notice that the Avalon Board of Education’s regularly scheduled

meeting for March 20, 2024 has been rescheduled for March 19, 2024 at 6pm at the

Avalon Elementary School, 235 Ocean Drive Avalon N.J.

The Board will address the regular monthly business and any other matters

deemed appropriate for the session.

Formal action will be taken during the public portion of the meeting.

By order of:

Linda Fiori

Business Administrator / Board Secretary


